

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

20.7.2022

## **Uniform and Presentation**

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we are at the end of term and parents/carers prepare to buy new uniform over the summer, we are sending out a reminder of our uniform and presentation policy.

Today (Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> July), our 'pre-loved' sale will be running after school 3:15-3:45pm. This is the perfect time to get new items uniform for your child for a donation.

Detailed information about our uniform can be found at: <a href="https://www.bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk/pupilsparents/uniform/">https://www.bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk/pupilsparents/uniform/</a>

## **Key reminders:**

- All our uniforms will be supplied via MAPAC at an affordable price. Alternatives that are not logoed for Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School can be purchased from local supermarkets but you must ensure that all uniforms that are purchased away from MAPAC are in line with our uniform policy.
  - it <u>must not have any branding or logos-</u> it must be <u>plain</u> red or grey in colour and in line with the MAPAC supplied red or grey uniform.
  - o it must be in the same style as the MAPAC supplied uniform.
- Children can choose whether they wear school PE kit or the more formal uniform. This applies any day of the week.
- Hair must be kept in its natural colour and tied back if shoulder length. Neither large hair adornments nor hair gel should be worn in school. Hair bands/scrunchies should be school colours (dark grey or red). Hair must not be shaved lower than a grade 2 and no tramlines.
- Children are not to wear jewellery to school but, in the case of children with pierced ears, they
  must wear plain studs and a permission form must be completed before they can take part in
  any physical activity (available from the school office).

Many thanks,

Mr Tait









